
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

Minutes of August 19, 2014 
 

Present:  Bill Tuttle, Gregg Aubin, Donald Harding, Larry Favreau, Chuck Ripa, Lisa DeCiero, 
Paul Lyons, Charles Brown, Karen Brown, William Connolly, Robert Connolly 

 
 

Open Session regarding Charles Brown.  Meeting called to order @ 6:30 p.m.  Bill Tuttle 
provided the board with a copy of the July 16, 2014 incident report.  Charles Brown admitted 
that he made a mistake striking Paul Gerardi and further stated that he was goaded into doing so 
based upon recurrent incidents aimed him by said Paul Gerardi.  He further stated that he feels 
that a suspension might be warranted but that termination was not.  He stated that he has made 
no overtures towards reinstatement based upon advice from the Town of Sterling Human 
Resources Officer.  The board asked Bill tuttle to make an effort to streamline said reinstatement. 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Present:  Bill Tuttle, Gregg Aubin, Donald Harding, Larry Favreau, Chuck Ripa 
 
Minutes of July 22, 2014 were read and accepted. 
Warrants were reviewed and signed for payment. 
 
Superintendent’s Report: 
 
DPW: 

1. Bid packages for 140 work are advertised and out for bid. 
2. Roadside mowing continues. 
3. Roadside shoulder work on Upper North Row Road and Heywood Road has been 

done. 
4. Poison ivy spraying is ongoing on North Row Road, upper Heywood, Chase Hill, 

Kilburn, Wiles, Redstone and in cemetery.  
5. Pavement/pothole repairs are ongoing.  

 
Next board meeting will be held Tuesday, September 23, 2014. 
Motion to adjourn at 7:23 p.m. 
 
 

___________________________________ 
Gregg Aubin, Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 


